
Merrimack School District 
Essential Learning Competencies 
 
School MHS 
Grade Level 9-12 
Discipline Music 
Course Title Advanced Music Theory – Semester only 

 
Quarter 1 

Essential Learning 
Competencies  

Formative Assessments Summative Assessments 

1.Learn to read and write 
all clefs – treble, bass, alto, 
tenor 

Workbook, worksheets, 
board work, computer 
drilling 

Written test 

2.Learn to read and write 
other scales – all minor, 
modes, and other types 

Workbook, worksheets, 
board work, computer 
drilling 

Written test 

3.Learn to read and write 
all keys major and minor 

Workbook, worksheets, 
board work, computer 
drilling 

Written test 

4.Learn to read and write 
all chords 

Workbook, worksheets, 
board work, computer 
drilling 

Written test 

5.Learn to read and write 
all cadences 

Workbook, worksheets, 
board work 

Written test 

6. Learn to read and write 
all nonharmonic tones 

Workbook, worksheets, 
board work 

Written test 

 
Quarter 2 

Essential Learning 
Competencies  

Formative Assessments Summative Assessments 

1.Learn to write proper 
melodic organization 

Workbook, worksheets, 
board work 

Written test 

2.Learn musical texture 
and textual reduction 

Workbook, worksheets, 
board work 

Written test 

3. Learn voice leading in 
two and four voices 

Workbook, worksheets, 
board work 

Written test 

4.Learn to analyze four 
part harmony 

Workbook, worksheets, 
board work 

Written test 

5.Learn how to modulate 
keys 

Workbook, worksheets, 
board work 

Written test 

6.Learn to read and write 
secondary dominants and 
leading tone chords 

Workbook, worksheets, 
board work 

Written test 

 


